
From: Elizabeth Meehan <elli.meehan@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2017 5:25 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Reject Northern Pass  
  
Elizabeth Meehan 
20 Tamarack LN 
Bethlehem, NH 03574 
 
September 14, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
I respectfully urge you the SEC to reject Northern Pass's certificate. Northern Pass does not make sense in this day and age with the 
technology available to us, and in light of the other, less intrusive, plans offered by other utility companies. Simply put, this project 
does not benefit New Hampshire.  
 
As a resident of the North Country, I see first hand what the state has to lose so that Eversource and HydroQuebec can win financial 
gain. Their plan would damage the tourist economy of the North Country through the installation of massive and ugly transmission 
towers that will mar New Hampshire's natural beauty. Local homeowners will be forced to unnecessarily surrender land through 
eminent domain, while local businesses---many already fighting to survive---will suffer from the loss of tourist dollars as well as the 
negative impact of protracted road construction.  
 
This plan is simply a bad deal for New Hampshire, and especially for the residents and the lands of the North Country.  
 
I hope the committee will reject this project's certificate to prevent it from harming our state. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Meehan 
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